
 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUB GENERAL MEETING VIA ZOOM, FEBRUARY 5TH 2025. 

Dear Members, 

I hope this note finds you all well. A quick reminder, that the first general club 

meeting for 2025 will be held via ZOOM on Wednesday, February 5th 

commencing at 7.30 pm. 

The minutes from the previous December general meeting are available from 

the website.  

An important topic of discussion will be the project that is currently in place to 

carry out a major refurbishment of our runways. We will be in a position shortly 

to present a budget to our members for approval (as it falls outside of our 

2024/2025 approved budget) for this work. Our runways are the club’s biggest 

asset, so it is important that this work is considered for commencement in the 

very near future. 

Daniel has sent out electronic invites for the meeting and If you have not yet 

registered yet, please do so. If you do not have the email with the ZOOM 

invite, or would like some assistance in the process, please contact Daniel.    

We will also touch on the ongoing improvement and maintenance work to the 

club which will continue throughout the first quarter of 2025.  

All the best, see you at the field.                                                      

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2024/2025   
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CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


